
 
 

Memo 
To: Board of Trustees  
From:  Dr. Devin Stephenson, President 
Date: June 20, 2023 
Re: 2023-2024 Dual Enrollment Articulation Agreement Addendum – Walton County School District  
 
 
In preparation for the mandated annual submission of these articulation agreements to the Florida Department of 
Education, the College presents the Walton County School District articulation agreement addendum for 
Academic Year 2024 for your review and approval. Appendix D includes an additional course offering at Walton 
High School and Appendix E outlines a pilot program to extend specific dual enrollment opportunities to students 
whose GPAs fall below current eligibility requirements.  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
RECOMMENDATION: 
 
The Board of Trustees approves the dual enrollment articulation agreement addendum to the Academic Year 
2024 agreement, as presented. 


